


As we left Anna, we shared our admiration for what she, CPP and ARC are working
to achieve, a huge sense of optimism about the successes they (and as EPs, we)
experience, at times against the odds, and recognition of our shared values across
quite different social and political contexts.

There is much more about the work of the CPP and ARC that | haven’t described
and if you are interested in learning more then visit their respective sites:
http://www.ccp.org.ru/en/ and http://www.actionarc.org

Postscript - Moscow —where surreal things do happen

The starting point of the article on promoting inclusive practices in Russia was



